
On December 19,  2023,  the
State  Board  of  Pharmacy
ordered that Haylie Rae Fefolt,
license  no.  RP452071,  of
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
shall  pay  a  civil  penalty  of
$2,000,  a  public  reprimand
shall  be  placed  on  Fefolt’s
permanent  record  with  the
Board and Fefolt’s license will
be  actively  suspended for  5
years with the first 3 years to
be  served  as  active
suspension and the remaining
2 years to be stayed in favor of
no  less  than  2  years  of
probation. This case concerns
Haylie  Rae  Fefolt,  RPh,  who
violated the Act in that Fefolt
filled  prescriptions  for  a
person  using  a  fraudulent
name. Specifically, Fefolt had
knowledge  that  the  name
Fefolt  was  filling  the
prescriptions for was not the
person the prescriptions were
provided to.


